
  PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

JUNE 2018 

Greetings Neighbors, 

As we begin the summer season on Cape Cod, your Board of Directors is completing the landscape 
project. We hope residents appreciate the hours of work on your behalf to beautify our 
neighborhood. The finished product will look great, enhancing the appearance of Seabrook Village. 
The plantings were selected for their beauty and durability. After several growing seasons, they will 
look even better. Bob Savage and his committee are to be commended for their efforts. 

Bill Krylowicz has been reviewing and updating our Covenants and By-laws. Many changes have 
taken place since the last revision in 2006. The deletions and additions will reflect those changes 
and bring the written document to more reflect how the Village operates. The greatest challenge 
SBV faced was the disruptions of our peaceful neighborhood by the short term rentals from the Air 
BNB website. This has been addressed by new language to our covenants. All residents will receive 
the proposed additions and deletions in their Annual Meeting packet which is mailed in August. 
Please review them carefully, as we will take a vote to approve at the Annual Meeting. If you are 
unable to attend, a proxy card will be included for use at the Annual Meeting. 

At this time of the year, the sitting Board members begin to look for their successors. If you are 
interested in serving, give us a call at 508-534-5525. We welcome you to attend a monthly meeting 
to observe the Board at work.  We meet the third Thursday of each month at 7 pm. 

For the past three years I have had the honor of serving as the President of our Association. The 
Board has accomplished many tasks for our Village. No one person can do this alone. It has taken 
many hands and hours of effort. The following people have contributed to our success during this 
time. I have listed the people alphabetically. If I have omitted a name I apologize. Please let me 
know and I will correct my oversight at the Annual Meeting.  

 Lynne Barbee   Loretta Filosa  Nick Perris  

 Joan Bush   Matt Hagan   Sue Regan 

 Virginia Carroll  Nigel Heaton   Dave Rodriquenz 

 Jim Corcoran   Debbie Kirkland  Rosemary Rodriquenz 

 Carole Dorsky  Ken Klint    Bob Savage 

 Penny Feeney  Bill Krylowicz  Arlene Williamson 

         Greg Wills    

I hope to see many of you at our Annual Meeting which will be held at the Mashpee Public Library 
at 10:00 am, Saturday morning on September 8, 2018.  

Sincerely, 

Dave Rodriquenz 
President, Seabrook Village Association


